
October 9-11, 2014 

 

RE:  Conference registration fee and tax deductions 
        CEPA Leadership Conference, October 9-11, 2014 
        The Millennial Generation:  Developing Tomorrow’s Leaders 
        El Tropicano Riverwalk Hotel, San Antonio, Texas 

Dear Conference Delegate: 

Your registration for the Collaborative Educational Programs for the Americas 
leadership conference is appreciated.  All gifts provide much-needed funds to conduct 
conferences, seminars and forums to promote leadership.  CEPA depends on donations 
and volunteer leadership. 

Most contributions and other expenses incurred in support of CEPA are tax deductible 
in accordance with IRS regulations.  CEPA enjoys tax exempt status under IRS Section 
501 (c) (3) – Tax ID# 33-0854333.  Be advised, however, to consult with a tax 
professional to determine if you can deduct the cost of the meals which were part of yur 
registration fee.  The cost of the meals was $112.00.    

The goals of the conference are to:  1) encourage, mentor and support new and 
upcoming leaders in diverse fields of interest, 2) improve leadership through 
collaboration, and 3) maintain a focus on humanistic values and ethical practices.  We 
are interested in developing independent, innovative and creative thinkers. 

Again, your generosity and dedication to CEPA allows growth in our programs and in 
the potential of our future leaders.  Financial support from friends at any level of giving 
is crucial to our success as a Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation. 

If you have any questions or concerns about your donation, please call me at 575-532-
1081 or email me at cepa2000@earthlink.net.  Thanks again for your support. 

Sincerely,  
 

  Fred J. Rodriguez 

 
Fred J. Rodríguez, Ph.D. 
President/CEO 
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